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FIRST LADY MARTY KEMP TO HOST ARSON K-9 BADGE CEREMONY  

AT GOVERNOR’S MANSION 
 

ATLANTA – Next Thursday, September 2nd, First Lady Marty Kemp will host Georgia Insurance and Safety 

Fire Commissioner John F. King and members of the State Fire Marshal’s Office for an arson K-9 badge 

pinning ceremony at the Governor’s Mansion.  

 

These K-9s assist local, state, and federal authorities with accelerant detection to help identify potential arsons. 

With the recent acquisition of two new K-9 units, the State Fire Marshal’s Office will now be able to respond to 

any request for assistance anywhere in Georgia within 90 minutes.  

 

WHAT:  Arson K-9 Badge Pinning Ceremony with First Lady Marty Kemp and  

Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King 

 

WHERE: Governor’s Mansion 

   391 West Paces Ferry Road NW 

   Atlanta, GA 30305 

   

WHEN:  Thursday, September 2, 2021 

  11:30am to 12:15pm 

   
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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